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Monroe-Newtown-Oxford-Southbury 
 
 

The regular meeting of the Lake Zoar Authority was held Tuesday, July 11, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Newtown Senior Center, 14 Riverside Rd, Sandy Hook, CT 06482 
 
Commissioners Present:                                                                  Absent: 
Gary Fillion, Chairman                                                                   Ray Hoesten 
Herbert Garber                                                                                Oxford Vacancy 
Jerry Isleib                                                                                       Monroe Vacancy 
Dick Speer                                                                                       Bob Mouchantat,Treasurer 
Ed Kusinski                                                                                     John A Downs Jr 
                                                                                                         Gary Dennen 
                                                                                                         Frank Cavallo 
 
Gary Fillion, Vice Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:07 pm with 5 of the 10 members 
present. 
 
A quorum was not present. Once it was determined that a quorum could not be reached, the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:09 pm with no business being conducted. 
 
There were members of the public in attendance. Per request the LZA allowed them to speak.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ed Kusinski 
 
 
The minutes are not considered official until approved at the next regular meeting of the Lake 
Zoar Authority to be held on Tuesday, August 1, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Oxford Town Hall, 486 
Oxford Rd, Oxford, CT 06478 


